
 

Ref:  
 
 
Date: 19th December 2024  
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Our topic next term will be “Ancient Civilisations”, where we will focus on the fascinating history of 
ancient Egypt.  
 
To launch this topic, we have planned a memorable experience day for Monday 6th January 2025, 
and we would love for the children to come dressed up as someone from ancient Egypt. They could 
be a mummy, a pharaoh, a servant or even a camel or pyramid! 
 
The day will be packed with activities to immerse the children in the life and times of ancient Egypt. 
We will be fully immersed in activities from tomb building to cracking codes using hieroglyphics to 
the fashion of ancient Egypt.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone dressed to impress for a blast from the past, and get ready to 
Walk like an Egyptian! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 
 
 


